
Public Service Comiiiissioii 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

FEB 1 6 2010 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

2001 St. Michael Dr. 
L,exington, KY 40502 

Dear Public Seivice Coininissioii 

I received recently a letter fkom Kentucky Utilities along with my bill payment indicating 
that Keiitucky Utilities intends to increase my electric bill by almost double what I 
already pay-an increase of about 13.54%. Plus, they plan to raise tlie deposit from 
$135 .OO to $160.00-a 1 9% increase. 

While this may not seem much on paper, it would be more to me considering that I would 
have to deduct more froin my salary to pay for my electric, which my salary only comes 
just above minimuin wage. This move would inalte it a little more of a struggle for iiie to 
keep living in the apartment that I have. I do not see the need for Kentucky Utilities to 
raise their prices when they serve to 77 counties in Kentucky plus five counties in 
Virginia, pushing tlie total iiuinber of users over 500,000. 

I ani opposed to this rate increase and would lilce to continue paying the same rate as I 
have been for tlie past almost 3 moiitlis that I have lived in my apai%neiit. I enjoy the 
seivices Kentucky TJtilities has to offer and at such affordable rates. Thank you for 
talciiig the time to read my concern. 

Sincerely 

Adam Comer 


